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Monday 3rd October

Dear parents/carers,

With the Harvest Festival just around the corner, our children are busy learning
new songs and poems for Harvest which will be shared on our Facebook page.
We will be collecting donations on behalf of the People’s Kitchen who support
homeless people in the region. We recognise that times are hard for many of us
but if you are able to, please bring donations to school via the office between
Monday 10th October and Thursday 13th October. I spoke to the People’s Kitchen
this afternoon and they said they are in need of the following non-perishable
items:

Food
● Tinned meat
● Tinned fruit
● Tinned vegetables
● Tinned dessert e.g. rice pudding or custard
● Jars of jam/honey
● Tinned fish e.g. tuna, sardines

Toiletries
● Toothpaste
● Soap
● Shampoo
● Shower gel
● Sanitary products

They politely mentioned that they are currently very well-stocked with tinned
beans, tinned spaghetti and bags of pasta. Also, as a reminder, please do not
send in any items which may contain nuts. This includes hazelnut spreads such as
nutella. Many thanks indeed for your continued support.

Mr Routledge
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